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To the committee chairs, Senator Carney and representative Kuhn and distinguished 
members of The joint standing committee on judiciary:
 As a woman residing in eastern Maine,I am extremely concerned about the seven 
anti-reproductive Healthcare rights bills that are being proposed. Please vote ought 
not to pass on LD 253, 682, 886, 887, 975, -1007, and 1154. I feel that these bills 
individually and in total sabotage women's Healthcare rights in Maine and represent a
misguided strategy by the sponsors to undermine women's rights to privacy 
self-determination life and well-being.


